House competition: round 1
Term 1: 10th - 21st October 2022

Congratulations to all students who have already earned points for their House this term. At the end of each term there are a
round of House competitions where you can further contribute to the success of your House! Take part in one, or all six and earn
points towards your House total. Pupils can find more information about the House events via their tutor or tho House Events
page on Sharepoint.

We'd like to invite all students to enter a competition to desigh a commemorative plaque to officially open our new 50th
Golden Anniversary Garden. The winning design will be made professionally and installed as a permanent feature in the garden!
You are free to design the plaque as you wish, but it must be A4 in size (landscape), represent our new school garden and 50th
anniversary, include our logo and/or school crest.

Get active and run for your House in your PE lessons across the fortnight. Every runner earns a House point!

As part of Black History Month, we challenge you to produce a picture, portrait, poem or object which is inspired by one
of the incredible people we have learned about in tutor time and assembly. Speak to your English teacher for full details.

Let your poetic side free! To coincide with the Cheltenham literature festival, we encourage pupils to write a poem about
something that inspires them

If you would like to design the board in your House block please speak to your Head of House and show them your
ideas. The best designs will get to build their board. Design and create images and posters that could be displayed on
your new House Board that demonstrate the values of your House, your House icon and our British Values.




